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Dear Vice Presidents 
 
It has to be said that our season is not going quite as well as last year although we 
reckon we can win our last three league games and finish fourth. 
 
Results since November and remaining fixtures are as follows: 
 

Date Opponent Venue For Against 

24-Nov-01 Tor 2nd’s Home   

01-Dec-01 Castle Cary Away 19 24 

08-Dec-01 Morganians Home 46 6 

15-Dec-01 Old Elizabethans  26 34 

22-Dec-01 No game - - - 

29-Dec-01 Xmas Break - - - 

05-Jan-02 Frome 2nds Away 3 22 

12-Jan-02 Bristol Ba Ba’s Home 9 27 

19-Jan-02 Combe Down 2nds Away 5 12 

26-Jan-02 Cheddar Away 52 12 

02-Feb-02 No game - - - 

09-Feb-02 Old Edwardians Away 3 12 

16-Feb-02 Bradford on Avon Away 19 10 

23-Feb-02 Winscombe Home 0 12 

02-Mar-02 No game - - - 

09-Mar-02 Blagdon Away   

16-Mar-02 Castle Cary Home   

23-Mar-02 T.B.C Away   

30-Mar-02 Malmesbury Away   

06-Apr-02 Bradford on Avon Home   

13-Apr-02 Morganians Away   

20-Apr-02 Old Sulians Home   

27-Apr-02 Bristol Telephones Home   

04-May-02 Presidents v Chairmans Home   



Lots of thank you's this time round, and an apology. 
 
Firstly, thank you to all of those that turned up for the 'VP day' on 8th December, 
especially those that made the effort to travel many miles to attend. It was great to see you 
there. It appeared to be a success, and I have to say that I haven't heard that much singing at 
the club for about five years. It was also pleasing for the team to be able to put on a good 
display in a league game, one of the few decent results that we have had. 
 
As a result of its success, we have already planned the next one. It will be on the day 
of the President v Chairman fixture which is 4th May 2002. It may be an opportunity for some 
of you to find your boots and dust off the gum shield! There will also be barrels of beer and 
some food laid on. If you have any queries, please contact Mike York on 01225 424613, 
although he will be writing to you all shortly. 
 
Thank you as well to all of you who bought and returned the raffle tickets. As ever, your 
contribution helps to make the raffle the great success it is every year; it is still our biggest 
single income generator. However, this is where the apology comes in. Again it seems that 
some of you had the dubious privilege of paying for the postage. I'm sorry about that and I'll 
take an action to have the scales calibrated at Keynsham post office! 
 
A list of winners from this year's raffle is enclosed. 
 
My final thank you goes to all of you who have made donations to the club this year. The 
money is always welcomed and goes a long way towards the purchase of training and match 
balls as well as tackle bags and other useful training equipment that the match fee just doesn't 
cover. 
 
Toor was planned for 21st - 23rd March to Plymouth. I say 'was' because a really 
disappointing response has meant that the committee has had to cancel. There has been a 
general apathy to all things social this year but this is a particular low. I can't remember Toor 
ever being called off due to lack of numbers. 
 
Club dinner this year has been planned for 17th May 2002. There is going to be a 
departure from the norm this year with a hot buffet and disco. There will still be the 
formalities of speeches and awards but this is an effort to make the dinner appeal to a greater 
number of people (and keep the costs down). It will be held Bath Football (Rugby) Club and 
the cost will be £15. For details and bookings, please speak to Lorraine Eden (social sec.) on 
01225 310319. Be gentle with her though.... Lorraine and Dave Pyles have just had a baby 
girl! 
 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Huw Gover 
Membership and Publicity Secretary 



Bath Saracens Christmas Draw raffle 
 
 
Prize: 
 
Stella 24 pack 
Teachers whiskey 
Terrys Chocolate Orange 
Archers Peach Schnapps 
Red Wine (Bottle) 
Terrys Chocolate Orange 
Celebrations chocolates 
Worthingtons 8 pack 
Terrys Chocolate Orange 
White Wine (Bottle) 
Champagne 
Teachers whiskey 
Terrys All Gold 
Champagne 
Smirnoff Ice 8 pack 
Stella 24 pack 
Strongbow 8 pack 
Teachers whiskey 
Remy Martin 
Port 
Galaxy chocolates 
Red Wine (Bottle) 
Smirnoff Vodka (Bottle) 
Malteasers 
Smirnoff Ice 8 pack 
Tin of shortbread 
Courvoisier 
Red Wine (Bottle) 
Galaxy chocolates 
White Wine (Bottle) 
Celebrations chocolates 
Terrys All Gold 
Guinness (8 pack) 
Red Wine (Bottle) 
White Wine (Bottle) 
Worthingtons 8 pack 
Stella 24 pack 
Terrys All Gold 
White Wine (Bottle) 
Red Wine (Bottle) 
White Wine (Bottle) 
Red Wine (Bottle) 
Baileys (Litre) 
White Wine (Bottle) 
Strongbow 8 pack 
White Wine (Bottle) 
 
£100 Cash prize 
 
 

Winner: 
 
Stephanie Holt 
Bill Michin 
R Eaglesham 
Nicola Bell 
Hugh Sawyer 
Sparky 
Nick Sturge 
Ian Freemantle 
Rob Garton 
Simon Gould 
Kate Jones 
Mark Thomas 
Valerie Beale 
Alex Lees 
Carole Pirie 
Jackie Kay 
Rob Garton 
Malcolm Burns 
Sally 
Graham Maggs 
Sandra Jones 
Amanda 
Huw Cover 
Mark Button 
Lily Button 
Aide & Kate Jones 
Lily Button 
Steve Gagg 
Clare Westlake 
M White 
Hayden Croft 
lan Harryman 
Tanya 
S Gagg 
Nicola 
R R Phillips 
Alex Lees 
Rob Garton 
Bryn Thomas 
J Coad 
Graeme Coventry 
Mike Gaye 
Heathy 
P Wiltshire 
Tom Doughty 
Glen Jefferies 
 
Dave Pyles 
 
 

Ticket sold by: 
 
Ben Walmsley 
Rob Lawrence 
Mike York 
Huw Gover 
 
 
Ben Walmsley 
Paul Blankley 
 
 
Adrian Jones 
Dave Pyles 
 
 
Neil Pine 
Simon Walker 
 
VP 
Paul Blankley 
VP 
 
Hugh Sawyer 
 
 
 
 
 
Pete Gagg (VP) 
 
 
Tudor Croft 
Jamie Mackey 
Paul Blankley 
Pete Gagg 
Hugh Sawyer 
VP 
 
 
Phil Cheese 
 
Lorraine Eden 
Dave Pyles 
Saturdays opposition 
Colin Wiltshire (VP) 
VP 


